Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your early weekly message so you don't miss the super bowl.

We need your input. We have attached a logo design and an opinion survey to the email. This is a logo that was created by GCS for Northeast Middle School. I am attaching the image, and the link will be in the email.   

This is Valentine's week, and we want to make sure that we are on the same page regarding Valentine's Day gifts. Below is a list of items that students should not bring to school:

No deliveries
No balloons
No flowers
No oversized stuffed animals
No outside food

We thank you in advance for helping us with these protocols.

Parents, the window opens on February 14 for student course selections for the 25 - 26 school year.  The window will remain open through February 23. During this window, you will be able to go into powerschool for online course registration for your student. We will have more information to follow next week. Please remember, these are only requests.

We have rescheduled the Athletic Banquet for Wednesday, February 26 at 6 pm at Northeast High. This will now be a fall and winter athletic awards celebration. Those are all of the announcements for this week. We are Capable of "NE" thing at Northeast and let's have a great week Rams!


Logo survey - https://forms.office.com/r/kwdhQebmqj


Attachments:
 NEMS_New_Logo_Design_.jpg (42.9 KB)
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